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Property Commission
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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 47 of 2024)

CALL CENTRE CLOSED ON FRIDAY 2 AUGUST 2024

Dear Customers
Kindly note that the CIPC Call Centre will be closed on Friday, 2 August 2024, due to

operational reasons.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Yours faithfully,

Adv. Rory Voller
Commissioner: CIPC
Date: 26 |/ 7 [2024
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